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Committee Meetings are 

held at 9.30 a.m. on the first 
Friday of the month,  

 
Guild Meetings are held at 

7.30 p.m. on the second 
Tuesday of each month except 
January, in the Scots Hall, 
Weka Road, Raumati Beach. 
 

Next meeting will be Tue 
May 13th  at 7:30 pm. 
This will be AGM and a 
discussion on Design. 
The discussion will be led 
by Russell Barnes. 
 
Tea Roster Surnames 
begin with T-U-V 
 

Put onto your 
calendar: 
 
May 2014 Newsletter 
Deadline Thursday 29th May 

2014 

 
 
June Meeting  
Tuesday 10 June 2014 

tba 
 

   
 



Kapiti Lancewood – May 2014 - Issue 102  Page 2 

 
 

Kapiti 
Woodworkers Guild Inc. 

P O Box 47, Paraparaumu 5254, New 
Zealand 

http://www.kwwg.org.nz/  

 

 
 

Your Committee (elected at last AGM) 
President   vacant 
Immediate Past President Lewis Morrison jazzson@xtra.co.nz   04 293 8443 
Secretary  Tim Nicol  argonaut@paradise.net.nz  04 904 8292 
Treasurer  Russell Barnes janeruss@clear.net.nz   04 298 4105 
Committee: Michael Gaffaney michael@gaffaney.com   04 905 2402 
  John Talbot john.talbot@xtra.co.nz   04 293 4620 
  Clive Williams clive.williams@xtra.co.nz  04 293 2213 
  John Debney debney@xtra.co.nz   06 364 6333 
 
Newsletter/Web: John Talbot john.talbot@xtra.co.nz   04 293 4620 
Hon Auditor Dick Patston dick.lola@xtra.co.nz   06 364 8495 
Librarian  Tim Alsop  tim.allsop@clear.net.nz  04 905 5503 
Caterer  John Morley johnmorley@paradise.net.nz 04 905 0809 
Life Member Jim Lowe 
 

Messages from Committee  (Committee now meets on Last Thursday of each month. 
 

  
 
 

EVENTS  

National Activities and Events 
 
Check out the NAW website http://www.naw.org.nz/whats_on/index.html for lots more events 
and links.  
 

Next Meeting 
 
 I 
It will be Subs time again so if you have not paid already please bring $40  
cheque or cash or do a direct deposit to the bank. 
 
 
AGM will at the May 13th Meeting 
 
Nominations for all positions are requested. Forms will be available at the 
meeting. There are a number of nominations for the Committee but we 
need more. Please don’t be shy of stepping up – may be again.  
 
 

http://www.kwwg.org.nz/
mailto:jazzson@xtra.co.nz
mailto:argonaut@paradise.net.nz
mailto:janeruss@clear.net.nz
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mailto:debney@xtra.co.nz
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Manawatu Open Day    Manawatu Woodworkers Guild 
Sunday 18th May 2014   9-00am to 3-00pm (entry free). 
 
If you plan to be at Manawatu Open Day (Manawatu Open Day    Manawatu Woodworkers Guild 
Sunday 18th May 2014   9:00am to 3:00pm ) please let Russell know.  We need members for the 
Turning Team and we need some of your best pieces to be submitted to the Competition table so 
please bring some candidates for the table. 
 
More details were in the March  Lancewood. 
 
Please address any inquiries to Don Tietjens  e-mail address titch@inspire.net.nz 
 

Proposed Coastlands Sale Days 
 
We have pencilled in the 4th, 5th and 6th of September for the sales space at Coastlands Mall, 
Paraparaumu. The costs will be subsidised by the Guild but a stand will cost $30 for the 3 days ( 
$10 / day).  You will also be expected to stand on duty at the Mall for one or more sessions. 
 
We need at least 10 stands to be committed or will have to cancel the booking so please put your 
name down at the AGM meeting or contact Russell Barnes. 
 
 

Older Persons Expo 
 
The Council is again organising an Older Persons Expo to be held on Sat 11 Oct.  We do not yet 
have full details but as we ran a stand at last year’s event we have been invited again. We see 
this as a good way to get some exposure for the Guild between the Sales Days (above) and the 
Arts Trail in November. Last year’s stand drew a good lot of interest so we think this would a worth 
doing again. 

 

South Auckland Woodturners Symposium 
 
2-5 October 2014 
http://www.sawg.org.nz/category/symposium-2014/uncategorized/  
 

Home Group News 
 
Frank Torrance Group (meet on Thursdays) 
 
Our meeting on 3 April was hosted by Tony Buder as he and Hermi were making their 
arrangements to visit family and friends in Austria. It was a beautiful day which we enjoyed 
sitting under  an awning of grape vines enjoying the view to Kapiti. 
Tony showed off 2 beautiful bowls he was taking with him - one a fairly large Kauri bowl with a 
ring of Mahogany,  the other a lidded bowl in Kauri to house a sea-urchin shell - simply 
marvellous. 
Bill had a couple of Macrocarpa bowls to show he has not been idle but was concerned about 
small cracks which just happen!!! 
We were all quite envious of Tony's Pizza Oven and his recent tiling of the decking an absolute 
gem. 
Frank 

 

mailto:titch@inspire.net.nz
http://www.sawg.org.nz/category/symposium-2014/uncategorized/
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Ratanui Group (check with Lewis Morrison) 
 

Village Group  (check with Brian Arthurs) 
Next meetings for 2014: 
May-06 James Gellen 55 Bruce Rd Levin 368 8553 
May-20 Quenten Christie 9 Bell St Otaki 364 0042 
Jun-03 John Proctor 10 Tainui St Levin 368 3003 
Jun-17 Brian Arthur 133 Waerenga Rd Otaki 364 6280 
 
    check with Brian 06 364 6280  for more details 

 
Classifieds 
 
 (Use this section if you have anything you want advertised for sale, trade or exchange.) 

 
For Sale 
Well seasoned wood 
American Oak   650 x 350 x50 
Maire                 600 x 200 x 40 
Macrocarpa       690 x 560 x 50 
Rimu slab        1250 x 350 x 50 
This was stashed by Gordon Shand before he passed away and has only recently come to light 
If interested please contact  Nedra Shand  on 904 8396 She would like to turn it into cash. 
 
 

This ‘n That  
 
Internet Site 
Our new internet site http://kwwg.org.nz went live in early March. It now shows up in a Google 
search for Kapiti Woodworkers > It will be updated at least once a month with Meeting notices and 
latest copy of news letter. Please email the webmaster john.talbot@xtra.co.nz if you find any 
broken links or other errors on the site. 
 

Wig Stands:  
We are now ahead of demand but only just, so please keep them coming if you have nothing else 
in the queue. 
 
 

Cancer Bowls 
Please bring a few if you can.  John Wysocki 
 
 

Next newsletter deadline is Thursday 29th May 2014 
 
 
 

Please email john.talbot@xtra.co.nz any articles, information or photos, good web links etc. 
Or Post articles to 3 Hughes Street, Waikanae Beach 5036. Or give material to me at Guild Meeting 
 

http://kwwg.org.nz/
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